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19 January 2022 

RE: Polish National Veterinary Chamber 

 

 

Dear President DR. MAREK MASTALEREK, 

Dear National Medical and Veterinary Council members, 

 

 

On behalf of the whole Board and staff of the Federation of Veterinarians of 

Europe (FVE), I want to congratulate you with your election and wish you well in 

your duties for the Polish National Veterinary Chamber.  

 

I would also like to express my sincere greetings and wish all the success to 

the team of National Medical and Veterinary Council, Drs. Anusz Krzysztof, 

Chodkowski Jerzy, Dorobek Jan, Gogulski Maciej, Janowski Tomasz, Hildebrand 

Wojciech, Kacprzyk Mirosław, Kalicki Mirosław, Kossakowska Ewelina, Łada 

Wiesław, Mateńko Paweł, Meyer Paweł, Perskiewicz Tadeusz, Sośnicki Jacek, 

Świątalska Agnieszka and last but not least Winiarczyk Stanisław (our cherished 

FVE Vice-President). 

 

As FVE, we very much look forward to continuing our excellent 

collaboration with the Polish Veterinary Chamber. FVE is an umbrella organisation 

representing veterinarians and veterinary associations across 39 European countries. 

We promote the views of the veterinary profession to the European institution 

(European Commission, European Parliament and Council), to wider European and 

international stakeholders and to the general public. All in the interest of enhancing 

animal health, animal welfare, public health and protecting the environment through 

the veterinary profession and according to our recently adopted FVE Strategy 2021-

2025. We are grateful having Dr. Marek Kudiba as expert in our Food Safety and 

Sustainability Working Group.  

  

We are grateful to Polish National Veterinary Chamber for the past and current 

collaboration of your members in our working. We very much cherish the good 

collaborative relationship with you and we are looking forward to continue working 

together in the near future. 

 

Please never hesitate to contact us if you have inquiries regarding EU matters.   

 

Best regards, 

          
  

Rens van Dobbenburgh,    Nancy De Briyne   

FVE President     Executive Director 
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